
Organ Promenade Concert vol. 387 (SEKIMOTO Emiko & MIYAGAWA Yuko) 

Friday, March 26, 2021 

12:20 (Doors open at 11:50) 

Kanagawa Kenmin Hall (Small Hall) 

 

MIYAGAWA Yuko, Cello 

SEKIMOTO Emiko, Organ 

 

Program 

Johann Sebastian Bach: Cantata BWV156  Arioso 

Felix Mendelssohn-Bartholdy: Auf Flügeln des Gesanges 

Josef Gabriel Rheinberger: Sechs Stücke Op.150   

1. Thema mit Veränderungen  2. Abendlied  

Astor Piazzolla: Ave Maria 

Max Bruch: Ave Maria Op. 61 

 

Message from the artist 

Yuko's cello plays a deep, warm and heart-warming sound. When you play with her, you feel 

liberated and calm, as if you were embraced by the gentle light of spring. Enjoy the encounter of 

cello and organ that speaks to your heart, focusing on works by composers who were active in 

Germany, the home of the organ in Kanagawa Kenmin Hall. –  SEKIMOTO Emiko 

 

Admission: ¥500 / Free for elementary school students and younger, Preschool children are also 

admitted. 

Reserved seating. In order to prevent the spread of infectious diseases, the seating arrangement will 

be approximately half of the hall's capacity. 

To make a reservation, please visit the reservation counter at Kanagawa Kenmin Hall or call 0570-

015-415（10:00-18:00）. 

Contact: 045-633-3686 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

To Our Guests and Visitors, 

Please note our preventive measures against the further spread of COVID-19. 

If you have cold-like symptoms, such as fever or a cough, please refrain from visiting the Kanagawa 

Kenmin Hall. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation with the following measures; 

・There will be a thermal camera inspection at the main entrance. If you are detected with a fever 

higher than 37.5 ℃, you will be asked to refrain from entering into the building. 



・Please wear a mask while in the building. 

・Please sanitize your hands. Sanitizers can be found at the entrance and in other parts of the 

building. 

・Please refrain from eating and drinking in the hall. 

・Currently, we are limiting number of people who can enter the hall. Please note that performances 

may be cancelled or rescheduled due to the spread of COVID-19 and other unavoidable 

circumstances. 


